Branch Pickup Update
City of Crystal City
The City of Crystal City operates a burn site that is regulated by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ), and we are required to follow specific guidelines to remain in compliance.
Due to our scheduled branch pickup in March and the recent storms, the burn site has reached full capacity. Unfortunately, we have not been able to burn the accumulated branches because of excessive rainfall. We are closely monitoring weather conditions, and if they improve, we anticipate being able to schedule a burn next week.
Once the current branches are safely burned, we will resume branch pickup services and will also coordinate with Zavala County to assist in this important effort.
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this delay may have caused. Please know that we are working diligently to resume services and continue supporting efforts to keep our community clean and beautiful.
Thank you for your patience and understanding.
City of Crystal City

